
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1350 
 

Asked on 10 November 2022 
 

MR J LISTER asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympics Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Olympics Infrastructure and Precincts Office—  
Will the Deputy Premier advise the budgeted staffing numbers (in FTE) and 
deliverables for the 2022-23 financial year? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
Up to 12 FTEs are allocated for the Brisbane 2032 Olympic Infrastructure and Precincts 
Office (OIPO). 
 
During 2022-23, the OIPO will be delivering the Brisbane 2032 Olympic and 
Paralympic Games Master Plan, including central co-ordination of the governance, 
funding, development and reporting activities that are essential to the successful 
planning and delivery of the Brisbane 2032 infrastructure program. 
 
 


